
 

INDIAN INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, SHIBPUR 

HOWRAH – 711 103 

 

 

No: WD/WS/SHD/63        Date:     Dec 15, 2016  
 

NOTICE 

 

This is for information to all concerned that excavation across the Main Road in between 1
st
 

Gate and the Guest House will be done on 18
th

 Dec 2016 (Sunday) for laying of water supply 

pipe line. Due to this the vehicular movement through the 1
st
 Gate will be remain closed from 

10.30 A.M to 05.00 P.M on that day. 

 

All concerned are requested to kindly bear with the inconvenience and cooperate. 

 

 

 

(Prof. A. Bandyopadhyay) 

Dean, IPM 

 

 

Copy for information and necessary action to: 

 

1) All Deans and Heads of the Departments 

 

2) The Registrar 

 

3) Secretary to the Director 

 

4) The Assistant Engineer, PHED  

 

4) The SAE, PHED 

 

  

5) The Asst. Engineer, PWD,   He is requested to rectify the damaged road after  

Shibpur Sub-Division.  laying of the pipe line. 

 

6) The University Engineer 

 

7) The Caretaker     

 

8) The Security Officer   He is requested to control & divert the vehicular  

movement accordingly on that day. 

 
 

They are requested to organise the work 

properly. 


